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Nau Mai Haere Mai Whakatau Mai 
Welcome Everyone

We recommend wearing a mask for the service.

Photo: Din Bandara - Missional Well 
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Christ Church 3pm - Eucharist
Christ Church 10am also livestreamed
at whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live 
St Chad's 9:45am
St Oswald's 10am
St Luke's 10am
St Peter's 5pm
All Saints Wednesday's at 10am

OUR SERVICES NEXT SUNDAY
25th September

MISSIONAL WELL UPDATES

Everyone in the Parish is encouraged to join a Small Group and each group is
encouraged to start or join a Missional Well that blesses our city and develops

us into a deeper life with Jesus. Do pray for all our groups as they do this.

Two Saturday's ago some of the members of Caleb & Billy's small group drove to
Palmerston North and collected 5 tonnes of wood to be stored. Over the next

few months they will chop and deliver firewood to households in need so they
are warm during the next winter.

Check out the photo at the front of the newsletter. :)

CHRIST CHURCH 10am & 3pm VOLUNTEER ROSTERS TERM 4
We are in the process of putting together the roster for Term 4 (Oct to Dec).
Please update your unavailability and volunteer preferences in Elvanto or

advise the Parish Office as soon as possible.



This Sunday the 18th of September Din and Katie will be available in the Christ
Church foyer from 12-3pm to support you with any Elvanto questions or

challenges, please bring your device with you.

Story Club will meet this
Wednesday 21st September in the

Upper Lounge from 2-4pm.
All welcome. Bring a friend.

Contact Sara 348 9956

 STORY CLUB

CHRIST CHURCH
EUCHARIST SERVICE

Will return to usual start time of
8:30am as of Sunday 2nd Oct

JOHN & MARIAN ANDERSON FAREWELLl

All are invited to an afternoon tea between 2 & 4pm on Sunday, 25th
September at 26B Hurworth Place to farewell our much loved John & Marian

Anderson who are relocating to Waikanae at the end of the month. 
Contact: Anne Martin, 06-3471150

https://www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
https://www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
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PARISH FAIR
How is your garden looking? Any flowers, herbs, trees or vegetables that have
started to grow and could be potted up to sell at the Parish Fair? If you have a
garden but are not sure how to use it to help for the Fair get in touch with Tabea
(tabea@whanganuianglicans.org.nz).

Everyone is invited to contribute to the Parish Fair (on 5th November 2022). 
We are looking for quality household items, linen, books in good saleable
condition (no magazines, please) and china. All items can be dropped off at the
Parish Office. 

All are welcome to join. Why not bring your whole family? There's a great
programme for adults youth and children of all ages. It's a fantastic way to start
your year. We will have a "village area" set up with coffee, kai and spaces to
hang, where many of us will be camping.  You can choose to camp with us, stay
in the accommodation on site or locally in Masterton.  

You can find out more and sign up via their website newwine.org.nz, make sure
you select Whanganui Anglican Parish when registering.  As always if finance is a
barrier to you coming please do not hesitate to contact Caleb or Billy, as they
have resources ready and available to assist.  

PARISH UPDATE MEETING & DAY OF GIVING
Save the date: Sunday, 30th October after our Combined Service 

at 10am at Christ Church we will share some lunch and then gather for a
Parish Update Meeting.

This will also be our annual Day of Giving -  more details will follow.

Have you heard that New Wine Festival is back on in 2023 and in
a new location? January 19 - 23.
New Wine is an International Christian Festival which has been
running in Aotearoa/NZ for over 25 years.  Did you know that our
Parish has been involved since from the beginning and that many
of our Parishioners serve and lead each year?

NEW WINE

mailto:tabea@whanganuianglicans.org.nz
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PRAYER CHAIN

Would you like us to pray for you?
Call Sue Tarry: 027 667 5707  or
Rosemary Anderson: 06 342 1722

Tues - Fri 10am - 2pm
243 Wicksteed Street | 06 345 7723 | office@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

Office Hours

www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz

If you need someone to chat to,
a meal cooked, some prayer

or any other support
please be in touch with

Louise Rostron - 06 344 5955
who oversees the pastoral team

or see other contacts below:
Claudia-Ann Voss - 06 344 3442

(3pm ChCh)
Bennie Muller - 06 347 8332

(10am ChCh)
Sue Lacy - 06 345 2211

(St Chad's)
Lesley Willemsen - 027 416 2992 

(St Oswald's)
Joy McGregor - 06 342 7763 

(St John's)
Lee Tucker-Ramage - 06 343 1303

(All Saints & St Mary's)
Ana Fletcher - 021 036 2743

(St Peter's)
Chris Kirby - 022 368 0221

(St Luke's)

PASTORAL TEAM
YOUTH GROUP

Tuesdays - High School Small Groups
7:30-9pm @ Christ Church, Wicksteed St.
Fridays - ALL IN Youth Group y7-13, 
5-7:30pm @ St Peter's Koromiko Rd,
incudes dinner and drop offs (if needed).  
For updates check the Youth Facebook
Page or contact Nathan:
youth@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

CITY MISSION

The City Mission is seeking donations
of sweet biscuits, spreads, small

bottles of dishwashing liquid, toilet
paper and toothpaste.

REDRESS

Redress welcomes donations of good
quality clothing. There is particular need for
women’s Winter, Spring and Summer
clothes, sizes 14 and upwards. 
Any donations can be dropped off at
Redress, 61 Ridgeway Street. 

FAITH CITY SCHOOL
PRODUCTION

Caleb is directing the Faith City
School production of "The Lion, the
Witch & the Wardrobe' which is on
this coming week.  Tues 6pm,
Weds 1pm, Thurs 6pm. Tickets $10
- available from Faith City School
Office.  Come and enjoy the fun.  


